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Comments: I support Option 1, the No Action Alternative. 

 

I support Option 1, the No Action Alternative. 

 

I live on Targhee Towne Rd. in Alta, WY. In early 2025 speed limits on the Idaho section of Ski Hill Rd were

raised from a previous 45 mph to 35 mph due to safety concerns. I anticipate that if Targhee develops under any

of the other Options, the traffic on Ski Hill Road will continue to increase and another (future) speed limit

reduction will be necessitated. Over the anticipated remainder of my residence in Alta, it's not unreasonable that

an additional speed limit reduction will result in extra travel time from my home to Driggs and cost me many

hours/days of commuting. I don't want to lose these hours/days, that I could spend in more productive/enjoyable

pursuits, to commuting. I am sure that many of the folks who utilize Ski Hill Road to access Driggs feel the same

way.

 

 

 

 

 


